
Recreation meeting 

May 19, 2009 

7pm Whitney Hall conference room 

 

 

Present:  Jeanine King, Steve Schneider, Dave Carr, Jennifer St. James 

 

 

Steve updated the board on the Mascoma Lake Bridge Project and the impact on the 

beach area. 

 

Jeanine indicated that the entire summer staff is planning to return.  Jeanine is looking 

into using the CCB to have the lifeguards take swim test.  They will need to swim 500yds 

before being offered a position for the summer. 

 

Dave reminded the commission that the rules need to be updated at the Shakoma Beach 

and Huse Park.  Jeanine will look for the rules that had been discussed previously and 

send them to members via email for review. 

 

Steve mentioned that since the focus is on beautifying the Town for the parade on 

Monday, the beach will not be opening Memorial Day weekend.  The plan will be to 

open the beach the first weekend in June. 

 

Next meeting June 16, 2009, 7pm. 

 

 

Jeanine King 

Recreation Director 

Town of Enfield 

 


